
Hello My name is Margaret Webb

 I am standing as an Independent Candidate for the North Ward in the Upcoming 
Election of Ramsey Town Commissioners.
 

I have lived in Ramsey for 23 years with my husband and we have raised our two children 
here.They both attended Albert Road and Ramsey Grammar School.

To me, Ramsey is a wonderful place to live and the people are a huge part of what makes it so. 

I have had the honour of working with the most charming, adventurous and brave children in both 
mainstream and the Special Educational Needs facilities in Auldyn Infants, Bunscoill Rhumsaa and 
Ramsey Grammar School. I also worked in other schools around the Island and the University 
College Isle of Man.

The families and young people of this Community are why I want to stand as your representative 
on the Commissioners Board. 

I love living here and believe I am the right person to communicate and support what is needed to 
improve the environment and quality of life for the residents of our Town.
  
Whilst I live in the South ward, I have decided to stand in the North Ward as I want to represent 
everyone in the town.

I will be visible around the town and happy to chat about what you are looking for from your 
representative on the Commissioners.

My aim is to listen, learn quickly and to act upon your voices.

If you any questions please contact me at the e mail below 

maggswebbramsey2025@gmail.com
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